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Friday 3rd September 

 
Dear Parent/Carer,         
 
We are writing to inform you of recent changes to the price of school meals. Currently, a 
school meal costs £2.60. From Monday September 5th, a school meal will now increase by 
5p to the price of £2.65. 
 
Milk costs will move from £13 to £14 per term for all children over 5. 
 
May we also please take this opportunity to remind you that we are a cashless school and 
that all transactions will take place via Parentpay. All payments for meals should be paid in 
advance. 
 
Yours Faithfully 
 
 
Mr T. Hinkley 
 
Head Teacher 
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